
        
 
Office of The Sewer Commission                         
Thomas C. Parsons Office Complex 
70 West River Street                   
Milford, CT 06460 
203-783-3261    

SEWER COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING ON THE  
PROPOSED SEWER USE FEE FOR 2022-2023 

 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1, 2022 – 6:00 P.M. 

 
The Sewer Commission of the City of Milford held a Public Hearing, Wednesday, June 1, 2022, by 
videoconference (Zoom). 
 
Chairman Collier opened the public hearing at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The following Commissioners were in attendance: 

Chairman Edmund Collier 
 Commissioner Edward Abel 

Commissioner Brian Bier 
 

Others in attendance: 
Lindsay King, Wastewater 
Robert Tedeschi, Sewer Consultant, Weston & Sampson 

Beverly Hayes, Recording Secretary 
Scott Marlow, Alderman Liaison 
Michelle Parente, Aldermen Liaison 
 

Commissioners and others not in attendance:   
Vice Chairman Bradford Hubler 
Commissioner Tara Carroll 
Christopher Saley, Director of Public Works 

 
Chairman Collier called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m. 
 

CITIZEN’S COMMENTS 
Statements limited to the legislative function of the Sewer Commission.  The time limit granted 
to each speaker shall be three (3) minutes. Residents, taxpayers or electors may address the 
Commission. - None 
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Chairman Collier noted that the Use Fee is a much larger increase than in the past.  Mr. King 
responded that they refinanced the Clean Water Allowance and this may be a partial effect.  
 
Chairman Collier called for a motion for the Sewer Use Fee in the amount of $341.04   
Commissioner Abel made a motion to approve the Sewer Use Fee of $341.04   with Commissioner 
Bier seconding the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Chairman Collier called for a motion to adjourn at 6:07 pm.  Commissioner Abel made a motion 
to adjourn with Commissioner Bier seconding the motion.  The motion carried unanimously. The 
meeting adjourned at 6:07   pm. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
        
             
       Beverly A. Hayes, BS,  
       Recording Secretary 
 


